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• The National Honor Society induction ceremony will be Oct. 

23rd at 6:00 pm in the high school library. 
 

• The Homecoming week has been a huge success so far! The 
Student Council led be Allen Rosenberger, have done an 
excellent job of planning the week’s events.  Everything from 
hallway decorating, assemblies, parade, football game, and 
the dance have been full of school spirit! This year’s theme was 
Cities. 
 

• The Freshman, Sophomores, and Juniors will begin taking the 
PSAT test on Thursday Oct. 30th.  The results will help our 
teachers identify strengths and weaknesses to help plan 
specific interventions.   

 
• Our first parent/teacher conferences will be on Oct. 24th from 

11:30-2:30 and 3:00-6:00pm.   
 

• Attached our are PSAT, SAT, and M-STEP scores from last Spring.  
The spreadsheet compares our results with those schools in our 
county and to the overall state average.  There are mixed 
results, some areas we are above the state and county, while 
some are below.  We will continue to analyze the data in our 
PLC groups and see where the gaps our in our identified 
essential standards.  
 
 

 
 

 


